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The Power of Light

The Power of Love
With its unprecedented convocation of eighteen of the world’s greatest spiritual thinkers, writers, and
scientists, including Maya Angelou, Deepak Chopra, Paulo Coelho, and Eckhart Tolle, this beautifully
designed full-color spiritual guide—which ties into a film of the same name—reveals how you can overcome
limitations and fulfill your highest potential. Baptist de Pape, a young lawyer, was mired in anxiety
and fears about his future when he felt the call to investigate the incredible power of the heart and
how it can lead us to our true purpose in life. On a quest that took him around the world, de Pape
interviewed eighteen living icons—all on camera—including Isabel Allende, Jane Goodall, Marci Shimoff,
Marianne Williamson, and Gary Zukav. Generously sharing their touching personal stories as well as
profound guidance, these leaders co-created with de Pape a multidimensional, illuminating portrait of
the heart as an inexhaustible source of love and wisdom that far surpasses that of the mind. With
exciting spiritual and scientific insights, The Power of the Heart presents fascinating evidence that
the heart is more than a physical organ. It possesses its own intelligence, capable of transforming your
views of money, health, relationships, and success. Mindfulness exercises and contemplations guide you
to activate the heart’s special powers—including intuition, intention, gratitude, forgiveness, and love.
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These unforgettable lessons from the world’s greatest teachers will inspire you to find your hidden
talents, hear your inner voice, and fulfill your highest purpose in life.

The Purpose and Power of the Holy Spirit
Channel happiness and find your purpose with stories from the world’s leading minds Work is Love Made
Visible offers the insights of some of the world’s greatest thought leaders as they tackle one of life’s
most difficult treasure hunts: finding purpose. The word “purpose” is big. Very big. And heavy. It
carries the weight of a lifetime of work and struggle; the weight of legacy, and the mass of days spent
not doing something else. It’s something we all grapple with at some point—some of us find our purpose,
others spend a lifetime searching. A lucky few grow to realize they’ve been working their purpose all
along. Most of us aren’t quite that lucky; often, fulfilling your purpose requires some kind of
change—career, lifestyle, habits, family—and what then? Are we selfish for the upheaval, or are we
fulfilling destiny? Once we know our purpose, how do we pursue it? This book asked those very questions
of people who have followed their purpose and succeeded on a global scale. Their un-distilled answers
are here, lending you the wisdom of their experiences, their examples, inspiration, and motivations as
they: Tackle the universal struggle with individual purpose and meaning Illustrate how personal thought
patterns contribute to real-world action Move challenges into the opportunities of their lives Reveal
how they arrived at their life’s purpose, and what they sacrificed to get there We all want a meaningful
life. We want to work together for a brighter future, we want to celebrate our differences and commit to
good. We want to inspire others, nurture their talents, and help them grow. We want to look back one day
on a life well-lived, and leave something behind that matters to the world. Work is Love Made Visible
shows you how some of us have succeeded, and offers you insight and guidance so that you can do the
same.

Purpose and Power of Love and Marriage
Probably no other dimension of human experience has been pondered, discussed, debated, analyzed, and
dreamed about more than the nature of true love. Yet, for all our thinking and talking, where can we
turn for genuine insight in matters of true love? Dr. Myles Munroe provides answers to the questions
surrounding the true nature of love as he exposes the false images created in our culture. He shares
practical and realistic truths that will enable you to discover and experience love for God, for
yourself, for your mate, and for those around you. HOW MANY OF US TRULY UNDERSTAND MARRIAGE? At one
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point or another every newlywed couple has to face the question, ""Okay, we're married; now what? We are
in love, but how do we build a successful life together, one characterized by a lifetime of love, joy,
friendship, and fruitfulness?"" Once again, Dr Myles Munroe provides practical, sensible solutions for
couples in the areas of communication, financial management, and true intimacy.

A Woman of Purpose and Power
Whether you are male or female, child or adult, rich or poor, black or white, educated or uneducated,
one thing is certain. And that thing is the truth that will never change, that, "If you reject
knowledge, you despise yourself". Your life purpose comes through understanding. Many folks are
struggling to find good life, purpose and fulfilment but they get tired and bored. Some are expecting
unity but separation comes in, they desire for freedom but bondage and strongholds knock the door, when
expecting happiness and joy, comes hatreds and distress and when expecting peace enmity pops in.Be it in
relationship, family, church, ministry or any kind of business, this book gives insight into reality, to
open the minds, ignite the spirit of growth, accelerate life transformation that produce a genuine
character, which will restore your happiness regardless of what is happening around you. This vibrant
author has significantly succeeded to give the insight of the very important and most desirable subject;
The Power of Love. The book that will help people discover the truth and revelation about LOVE. The book
that will completely alter their thinking, their perception and attitude about this beautiful word LOVE.
Do you believe that love never fail? You might have believed this fact for so long but you have never
realised it in your life. This book will enlighten your mind and lead you to uncover the dimensions of
love. It will build a strong foundation that on it you can build your length, width, depth and height of
understanding love. There are dimensions of love need to be known and understood by every human being in
this world. This knowledge will impart in you the supreme understanding that will make your life full of
joy, happiness and peace. Love always transform lives and make them better and worthy living. Dr. Myles
Munroe said, "Love is the decision to commit to meet the needs of another for life without expectation".
I concur with this definition without a shadow of doubt. Therefore, love is the ability to anticipate
the need of another person, and making a decision to commit to meet it but expecting nothing in return
from the person. It is the ability to meet that need without expecting anything in return. No
expectation in true love.Therefore, having affection towards somebody is not a guarantee that, there is
love. And however, the feeling of tender affection for someone may also be an outcome of something else
and not love. Lust might also result into tender affection for somebody. This book authored by Dr.
George Adriano objects to give you the insights on powerful dimensions of love. It also focusses on
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expanding your thinking horizon about love so significantly

Words to Love By

The Purpose and Power of Love & Marriage
Probably no other dimension of human experience has been pondered, discussed, debated, analyzed, and
dreamed about more than the nature of true love. Love is everywhere—in songs and in books, on
televisions and on movie screens. Yet, for all of our thinking and talking, how many of us truly
understand love and where can we turn for genuine insight in matters of true love? In The Purpose and
Power of Love & Marriage, Dr. Myles Munroe provides the answers to questions surrounding the true nature
of love as he also exposes the false images created in our culture. Throughout this book he eloquently
illuminates the many facets of love while at the same time tackling the really tough subjects of
separation and divorce. This book is sure to become a classic that will last for a lifetime and beyond
as it responds gently and practically to those seeking to resolve the challenges of human relationships.

Unlocking the Power of Your Purpose
Growing up with a Colombian father for whom magical realism was a way of life made ordinary reality feel
like an immigrant experience for author Jose Chaves, who was born in the U.S. but, as his father would
insist, made in Colombia!" That experience comes alive like a movie on the page in The Contract of Love,
a memoir about family that is both hilarious and heartbreaking. Chaves' straightforward style turns the
familiar exotic and makes the unfamiliar feel like home as he takes readers on a cultural journey from
small-town, muscle-car America to the Chaves family farm in Colombia, where the cow is named Lyndon
Johnson, and an emotional journey from his father's volatile world where unrequited love is sung out
loud in restaurants, to a fraternity where the most important rule is to never reveal your feelings to
another guy in public. With tenderness, humor, and hypnotic clarity, Chaves explores the landscape of
love that holds us together, beyond the addictions that bind us-- from the broken faith that sends a boy
spiraling down, to the grace that finds the man.

The Power of Divine Eros
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In Keys for Marriage, Dr. Munroe provides wisdom for building and renewing your most vital relationship
on earth. Understanding the inherent, God-given design for men and women will enlighten your perspective
on your spouse and help you to build a healthy, dynamic marriage. As you understand how marriage is
designed to function, you will experience a changed heart, a stronger relationship, and a more joyful
and fulfilling life.

The Power of Love
Explore the emotional sensations of the many facets of love and affection that bring people together
with one of the twentieth century’s greatest spiritual teachers. One of the most important life events
is falling in love, yet we never learn about it in school. Societies and religions force us into models
and thought-forms that are often in opposition to an organic model of love, which is instead
institutionalized by marriage, religious affiliations, and nationalism. This results in love that is,
for most people, a painful challenge in one form or another throughout life. In these modern days, where
the focus shifts more and more to realizing one’s individual potential, Osho’s The Power of Love: What
Does It Take for Love to Last a Lifetime? helps us to direct our search for love by widening our
view—showing us that love has many manifestations and is not limited to the “other”. One manifestation
of love is meditation, a life-changing experience that allows the flowering of real love within oneself
and toward others. Osho challenges readers to examine and break free of the conditioned belief systems
and prejudices that limit their capacity to enjoy life in all its richness. He has been described by the
Sunday Times of London as one of the “1000 Makers of the 20th Century” and by Sunday Mid-Day (India) as
one of the ten people—along with Gandhi, Nehru, and Buddha—who have changed the destiny of India. Since
his death in 1990, the influence of his teachings continues to expand, reaching seekers of all ages in
virtually every country of the world.

The Power of Love
As a couple you are not just living together to survive, you are being called to thrive. Your marriage
is called to greatness! This is The Mission of Love. It is an opportunity to discover the inestimable
greatness of your calling as a man and woman joined together in marriage and to empower yourselves with
a plan to make it happen. This book will help you, as a couple, identify who you are together, your
shared vision for the relationship, and tools to make this vision a reality. You can embrace this
challenge for your marriage and strive for success in the greatest endeavor you will ever embark upon or
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you can try the same thing that’s been done for decades and expect little more than the same results.

The Purpose and Power of Love and Marriage
In this frank insightful book, Dr. Munroe cuts through the ignorance and misinformation to illuminate
marriage as God designed it: a pure and holy institution in which a man and a woman become "one flesh"
as equal partners in a lifelong union of friendship and companionship.

The Purpose Driven Life
"A brilliant debut novel full of romance and heartbreak, that pulls tight at your heartstrings and
ensnares you with magical prose and lyrical beauty." 1900 - Annabelle yearns for nothing more than
motherhood and her duty to provide an heir to devoted husband Richard Hardwick, successor to a wealthy
family fortune. Her younger sister Emily, engaged to Lance Corporal James Wright, imagines only wedded
bliss, but as darkness falls in the shape of War, James is deployed to South Africa, leaving her alone
with an uncertain future. As melancholy festers, Emily escapes taking solace by the sea. As the distance
stretches between the sisters, so too does the life-thread of family. 1997 - As her 21st birthday
approaches, April reluctantly moves closer to her Grandmother Sarah, to her mother's childhood home of
Bury St Edmunds, in the heart of the Suffolk countryside. As she struggling to adjust, pining for her
seaside upbringing, she takes solace in the bond she shares with her grandmother. In a visit to the
attic one December afternoon, she discovers more than just dusty tea chests and old suitcases. She
encounters an ancestor that has remained, a ghostly apparition whispering secrets in the shadows.
Confronted with visions and dreams; memories of a lost time, grave secrets, sisterly love, romance and
family loyalties that stretch beyond even love's limits. April is thrown into turmoil, living moments in
two eras, experiencing love and loss in both. Piecing together snippets of another life, giving peace
back to the house and laying ghosts to rest; she unfolds the mystery of her family's Supernatural
legacy.

The 5 Love Languages
Single, Married, Separated, & Life After Divorce, Expanded Edition (2003) Singleness is a myth. To be
single means to be all one (alone), separate, unique and whole. MARRIAGE is when two separate, unique
and whole persons, one male and one female, make a covenant to exchange vows, committing their lives to
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remain together until death. Separation is an unofficial divorce with the exact same effect as divorce.
It is the most tragic state of limbo. Divorce means to desert. The armed forces prosecute deserters. God
has made no provision for divorce in the Bible. If you are invited to a wedding, you are a covenant
witness, and if this couple later divorces, you should be invited to the divorce just as you were to the
wedding.

Where's Stephanie?
Best-selling author Dr. Myles Munroe offers daily practical and biblical advice for women. Based on two
of his most popular books, Understanding the Purpose and Power of Women and Understanding the Purpose
and Power of Men, this 90-day devotional will help you truly understand your God-given purpose and power
as a woman. Each day's reading includes teaching and encouragement, a Scripture reading from both the
Old and New Testaments, and a thought for the day to draw you closer to God. Explore the nature and role
of women as God intended, addressing such issues as: How is a woman uniquely different from a man? What
are the purpose and design of the woman? What are a woman's emotional and sexual needs? What is a
woman's role as a leader? What does the Bible really teach about women? As Dr. Munroe writes, "A woman
cannot fulfill her purpose unless she is in relationship with God." Through this devotional, you can
deepen your relationship with your heavenly Father and fulfill your potential as an integral part of His
eternal purposes.

The Mission of Love
The power of love has become a renewed matter of feminist and non-feminist attention in the 21st
century’s theory debates. What is this power? Is it a form of domination? Or is it a liberating force in
our contemporary societies? Within Feminism and the Power of Love lies the central argument that,
although love is a crucial site of gendered power asymmetries, it is also a vital source of human
empowerment that we cannot live without. Instead of emphasizing "either-or", this enlightening title
puts the dualities and contradictions of love center stage. Indeed, by offering various theoretical
perspectives on what makes love such a central value and motivator for people, this title will increase
one’s understanding as to why love can keep people in its grip - even when practiced in ways that
deplete and oppress. In light of such analyses, the contributions within Feminism and the Power of Love
present new perspectives on the conditions and characteristics of non-oppressive, mutually enhancing
ways of loving. Bridging the gap between Feminist Affect Studies and Feminist Love Studies, this book
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will appeal to undergraduate and postgraduate students, including postdoctoral researchers, interested
in fields such as women’s and gender studies, sociology, political science, philosophy, cultural studies
and sexuality studies.

The Power of Love
Where's Stephanie? is about a grandmother's hope to be reunited with her granddaughter, who was given up
for adoption. When her granddaughter Stephanie was born, Anna Weber got to hold her before saying
goodbye. Longing to see her granddaughter again, she placed clues in unlikely places, including a letter
in Stephanie's Social Services file, hoping that one day, by some miracle, Stephanie would follow the
clues and find her. Based on actual events, this inspirational novel follows Anna on a long journey
about loss, separation, and the power of redemption. Realizing others are facing similar situations,
Livingston provides readers with a list of adoption groups that can help in search for surrendered
family members.

The Power of Love
Another Landmark Book by Rick Warren. You are not an accident. Even before the universe was created, God
had you in mind, and he planned you for his purposes. These purposes will extend far beyond the few
years you will spend on earth. You were made to last forever! Self-help books often suggest that you try
to discover the meaning and purpose of your life by looking within yourself, but Rick Warren says that
is the wrong place to start. You must begin with God, your Creator, and his reasons for creating you.
You were made by God and for God, and until you understand that, life will never make sense. This book
will help you understand why you are alive and God's amazing plan for you---both here and now, and for
eternity. Rick Warren will guide you through a personal 40-day spiritual journey that will transform
your answer to life's most important question: What on earth am I here for? Knowing God's purpose for
creating you will reduce your stress, focus your energy, simplify your decisions, give meaning to your
life, and, most importantly, prepare you for eternity. The Purpose Driven Life is a blueprint for
Christian living in the 21st century---a lifestyle based on God's eternal purposes, not cultural values.
Using over 1,200 scriptural quotes and references, it challenges the conventional definitions of
worship, fellowship, discipleship, ministry, and evangelism. In the tradition of Oswald Chambers, Rick
Warren offers distilled wisdom on the essence of what life is all about. This is a book of hope and
challenge that you will read and re-read, and it will be a classic treasured by generations to come.
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Keys for Marriage
The text of the celebrated 2018 royal wedding sermon, plus four other sermons touching on themes of
love, commitment, and social justice, by the presiding bishop of the Episcopal Church Two billion people
watched Bishop Michael Curry deliver his sermon on the redemptive power of love at the royal wedding of
Prince Harry and Meghan Markle (now the Duke and Duchess of Sussex) at Windsor Castle. Here, he shares
the full text of the sermon, plus an introduction and four of his favorite sermons on the themes of love
and social justice. The world has met Bishop Curry and has been moved by his riveting, hopeful, and
deceptively simple message: love and acceptance are what we need in these strange times.

Single, Married, Separated and Life after Divorce
Best-selling author Myles Munroe reveals in this book the key to personal fulfillment: purpose. We must
pursue purpose because our fulfillment in life depends upon our becoming what we were born to be and do.
In Pursuit of Purpose will guide you on that path to finding God's purpose for your life.

The Woman Within: It's an Inside Job
- Over 11 million copies sold - #1 New York Times Bestseller for 8 years running - Now celebrating its
25th anniversary Simple ideas, lasting love Falling in love is easy. Staying in love—that’s the
challenge. How can you keep your relationship fresh and growing amid the demands, conflicts, and just
plain boredom of everyday life? In the #1 New York Times bestseller The 5 Love Languages, you’ll
discover the secret that has transformed millions of relationships worldwide. Whether your relationship
is flourishing or failing, Dr. Gary Chapman’s proven approach to showing and receiving love will help
you experience deeper and richer levels of intimacy with your partner—starting today. The 5 Love
Languages is as practical as it is insightful. Updated to reflect the complexities of relationships
today, this new edition reveals intrinsic truths and applies relevant, actionable wisdom in ways that
work. Includes the Couple's Personal Profile assessment so you can discover your love language and that
of your loved one.

Remember to Love Me
Women of every culture and society are facing the dilemma of identity. Traditional views of what it
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means to be a woman and changing cultural and marital roles are causing women conflict in their
relationships with men. Women are under tremendous stress as they struggle to discover who they are and
what role they are to play today—in the family, the community, and the world. In this expanded edition
of Understanding the Purpose and Power of Women, now with helpful study questions following each
chapter, best-selling author Dr. Myles Munroe examines societies’ attitudes toward women and addresses
vital issues such as: Are women and men equal? How is a woman unique from a man? What does the Bible
really teach about women? Is the woman to blame for the fall of mankind? What are the purpose and design
of the woman? Should women be in leadership? What is a woman’s basic communication style? What are a
woman’s emotional and sexual needs? What is a woman’s potential? To live successfully in the world,
women need a new awareness of who they are and new skills to meet today’s challenges. Whether you are a
woman or a man, married or single, this book will help you to understand the woman as she was meant to
be.

Understanding the Purpose and Power of Women

Love of Liberty
Probably no other dimension of human experience has been pondered, discussed, debated, analyzed, and
dreamed about more than the nature of true love. Love is everywhere -- in songs and in books, on
televisions and on movie screens. Yet, for all of our thinking and talking, how many of us truly
understand love and where can we turn for genuine insight in matters of true love?

The Power of Love Activation Cards
THE ACCLAIMED FIRST VOLUME IN HER "LOVE SONG TO THE NATION" “The word ‘love’ is most often defined as a
noun, yet . . . we would all love better if we used it as a verb,” writes bell hooks as she comes out
fighting and on fire in All About Love. Here, at her most provocative and intensely personal, the
renowned scholar, cultural critic, and feminist skewers our view of love as romance. In its place she
offers a proactive new ethic for a people and a society bereft with lovelessness. As Bell Hooks uses her
incisive mind and razor-sharp pen to explore the question “What is love?” her answers strike at both the
mind and heart. In thirteen concise chapters, hooks examines her own search for emotional connection and
society’s failure to provide a model for learning to love. Razing the cultural paradigm that the ideal
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love is infused with sex and desire, she provides a new path to love that is sacred, redemptive, and
healing for individuals and for a nation. The Utne Reader declared bell hooks one of the “100
Visionaries Who Can Change Your Life.” All About Love is a powerful affirmation of just how profoundly
she can.

All About Love
Romance, love and courtship are as universal as the precious jewels they inspire, objects which express
deep affection for a loved one and eternal commitment. Wedding traditions have evolved over thousands of
years and are based on blessing the couple with good luck and good wishes for unity, happiness and
prosperity. The ring is the most personal of all jewels, its endless circular form symbolising the
everlasting union of two people. The tradition of giving a betrothal or wedding ring as a promise of
marriage goes back to ancient Rome and the ring was believed to have a direct link to the heart when
worn on the ring finger of the left hand. It was not until the 15th century that diamond rings were
primarily associated with marriage, but from the earliest times rubies or garnets were emblems of
passionate love, diamonds or rock crystals symbolised virtue and constancy, sapphires denoted eternal
love and emeralds desire and hope. Decorative motifs such as clasped hands, lovers' knots, crowned
hearts, Cupid's arrows, flowers with hidden messages, snakes and butterflies were imaginatively used by
jewellers to create magnificent jewels as symbols of romantic love.

The Power of Love
Feel the transforming power of love as you color seductively sweet illustrations inside this delightful
coloring book. From passionate love and puppy love to family love and BFFs, Power of Love Coloring Book
offers hours of affectionate creativity.

Understanding Love
With warmth and wisdom that speaks to the hearts of little ones, Words to Love By is an inspirational,
heartfelt look at language and how children can use their words to encourage, forgive, express
gratitude, heal, and love. Words to Love By, written by #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Purpose Driven Life, Rick Warren, and illustrated by Ag Jatkowska, takes children on a joyful, gracefilled journey exploring the power of words. Through charming illustrations and engaging text, young
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readers will understand how their words can change their lives and the lives of those around them.
“Words may be small, but they can do BIG things. Words can encourage. They can bring out the best in
people. They can spread love and kindness … and let us know we’re not alone.” Words to Love By: Shares
kid-sized versions of the wisdom Pastor Rick Warren has used in his life-changing books such as The
Purpose Driven Life and The Purpose Driven Life Devotional for Kids Is written especially for children
ages 4-8 Has a beautiful cover adorned with spot gloss and sculpted embossing Is a wonderful read-aloud
picture book for parents and kids and grandparents and grandchildren Is a perfect birthday, Christmas,
Easter, First Communion, and Valentine’s Day gift

The Power of the Heart
Liberty Long knew her troubles were going to bite her on the butt one day. She just didn't expect the
outcome to be surprisingly good. If it wasn't for the help of her best friend, her boyfriend, and her
boss, she would be sitting next to Satan himself laughing at how stupid she'd been. Damien Lewis knew
Liberty, his sister's best friend, came with drama and a little bit of crazy. What he didn't expect was
his reaction when he caught Liberty kissing her boss. Then again, he thought his sister was weird for
having two boyfriends, so maybe it was just rubbing off on him. Liam Michaels knew Liberty, his
opinionated employee, was trouble the moment she walked into his office and his body reacted to her. Two
years of keeping their relationship professional, he didn't expect to meet her boyfriend and wonder what
it would be like to share Liberty with Damien. Will Damien be willing to explore the possibility of
more? Then again, anything can happen when it comes down to the love of Liberty.

Pandora's Box and Other Poems
In 33 Bits, a gold charm bracelet tangibly records the adventure, friendships, love, and disappointment
experienced by a young American woman during a life-changing journey to England.

Kharishma
An exploration of the moral use of knowledge among the Amuesga of Central Peru.

Love, Power, and Justice
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What do desire and passion have to do with our spiritual journey? According to A. H. Almaas and Karen
Johnson, they are an essential part of it. Conventional wisdom cautions that desire and passion are
opposed to the spiritual path—that engaging in desire will take you more into the world, into egoic
life. And for most people, that is exactly what happens. We naturally tend to experience wanting in a
self-centered way. The Power of Divine Eros challenges the view that the divine and the erotic are
separate. When we open to the energy, aliveness, spontaneity, and zest of erotic love, we will find it
inseparable from the realm of the holy and sacred. When this is understood, desire and passion become a
gateway to wholeness and to realizing our full potential. The authors reveal how our relationships
become opportunities on the spiritual journey to express ourselves authentically, to relate with
openness, and to discover dynamic inner realms with another person. Through embodying the energy of
eros, each of us can learn to be fully real and alive in all of our interactions.

The Power of Love
A soul-piercing, revelatory word for such a time as this! In a time where people have begun to earnestly
seek out who they are, Sandra has brought "The Woman Within" which gets to the heart of the matter to
uncover those hidden hurts, thoughts, and situations that have left us paralyzed.

In Pursuit of Purpose
James Van Praagh has received hundreds of thousands of messages from the other side of life. And all too
often, in many of these messages, the deceased have shared with him that they want the living to know
how to utilize the power of love while they are still living life in the physical body In nine concise
chapters, he reminds you that love knows no limits and can alter a person's life forever"--Amazon.com

33 Bits
Indistinct voices, strange visitations and unusual dreams have begun to plague Nineteen-year-old Khari
days before her return from London to her Oregon home. As the occurrences have spawned haunting emotions
she thought she had escaped, she realizes she can't ignore them any longer and begins to surrender to
their pull. Feeling weary and a bit crazy, Khari struggles to cope with what is happening to her. She is
forced to open up about herself, only to find out secrets were kept from her by those she trusts the
most. She then begins a problematic journey toward self-discovery and uncovers more than she ever
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imagined possible. But, continuing toward understanding requires Khari to face a dangerous figure, risk
of death and a fight for love. Kharishma explores the importance of family ties, both past and present,
the consequences of love and hate, and the power of believing in ones self. It is a story of deception,
humility, discovery and the strength of bonds to the seen and unseen. It is a story that will not be
easily forgotten and will leave you wishing for more.

Work is Love Made Visible
Free verse poems with themes of love and inspiration. Titles include Caverns of the Heart, Tied up, Bird
Love, Pandora's Box, Mermaid Love, Crystal Ball, Sea Urchin Dreams, Locked up, Unlock my Heart, Garden
of Eden, Love's Feelings, Flesh, Drawing from the Soul, Nude Drawings, Ripped Pain, Release, Mending the
Heart, Lock up the Heart, Mended Rebound, Trickling Tear, Waiting for a Friend, Taming the Beast,
Rebellious Soul, Bygone Day, Birdcage, The Tease, Confused, Priceless, Heat, Love's Beckoning, Hearts
and Flowers, Humming, The Court room, Blacker than Black, Weird People, Hurt, Fight, Missing You, Tears,
Faded Rose, Pain, Demon, Pretend, Blushing, Arsenic Wine, Springing Forth, Build Up, Maybe a Date,
Overdue, Sweet Nothings, Charlotte, Puzzle Pieces, One Candle, Slithering Snakes and Taut Tension.

Power of Love Coloring Book
Catherine Ponder has adapted her Spiritual Prosperity philosophy to help individuals solve common
relationship problems.

The Contract of Love
Is Heaven on Earth Really Possible? When we struggle with defeat and discouragement, the Holy Spirit is
the key to victory and peace. Best-selling author Dr. Myles Munroe shows how to bring order to the chaos
in your life, receive God's power to heal and deliver, fulfill your true purpose with joy, be a leader
in your sphere of influence, and be part of God's government on earth. We have access to the unseen
world of the Spirit and can bring heavenly influence to earth. When you receive God's Spirit into your
life, you will find that His gifts are your birthright. Receive the fullness of God's Spirit and start
living in the spiritual power that God has promised you. "It is to your advantage that I go away; for if
I do not go away, the Helper will not come to you; but if I depart, I will send Him to you" (John 16:7
NKJV).
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Feminism and the Power of Love
An inspiring chronicle of life-changing encounters, personal transformation and a vision of love that
transcends the everyday definition, to embrace universal kindness and compassion, based on the knowledge
that all beings are one family and that our capacity to love is one of the world's most hidden yet
powerful resources. The book is groundbreaking in its affirmation of love as a pathway for people of
widely differing viewpoints. Unexpectedly changed by love, Fran Grace went on a journey to learn more
about its power to transform and heal. She interviewed renowned spiritual teachers, scientists,
activists and artists, all chosen with the help of her spiritual teacher. Each encounter helped her
overcome obstacles on her path. The book gives readers a direct encounter with teachers of love in the
world today. From diverse faiths and fields of work, they reveal the power of love to be the next
frontier of global consciousness, suggesting many ways to uncover it and live it. Includes photographs
and unique contributions from: Dr. David R. and Susan Hawkins - H. H. the 17th Karmapa - Father Pavlos
of Sinai - Llewellyn and Anat Vaughan-Lee - Mona Polacca and The International Council of the 13
Indigenous Grandmothers - Betty J. Eadie - Belvie Rooks & Dedan Gills - Dr. William and Jean Tiller Jetsunma Tenzin Palmo - Huston Smith - Mother Teresa and the Missionaries of Charity - Sadhguru Jaggi
Vasudev - Dr. Viktor Frankl (with grandson Alexander Vesely and Frankl family representative Mary
Cimiluca) - Swami Chidatmananda. Fran Grace's personal narrative is pulsed by her encounters with the
pioneering teachers of love listed above, each of whom has a chapter that includes a brief biography,
excerpts from their dialogue with the author, and her sense of how the encounter helped her to overcome
the many obstacles to love. The book takes readers on a journey into Buddhist and Hindu monasteries in
India, an Indigenous Grandmothers' fire circle in the Black Hills, Mother Teresa's Homes for the Poor in
Rome, Calcutta, and Tijuana, laboratory of a Stanford physicist, home of a Sufi sheikh, largest
meditation hall in N. America, and a college classroom in California. She interviews those familiar with
the stark Sinai desert, slave dungeons in Ghana, and near-death experiences. In the end, love is found
to animate every moment of ordinary life. Inspiring story of personal transformation. Compelling account
of how the world is transformed through everyday acts of kindness. A rich resource of teachings on love,
healing and compassion from a wide range of spiritual traditions, with a rare inside view of some of the
world's most respected teachers. Includes index, biographical profiles, bibliography, endnotes.

The Prospering Power of Love
From the author of A Daily Dose of Proverbs comes a collection of 59 practical studies that will enable
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readers to identify their life's purpose.
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